
Jeff Molenaar – Candidate for the Lake Doster Lake Association Board 

 

My name is Jeff Molenaar, and I am writing to formally declare my intent to run for a position on the Lake 

Doster Lake Association Board of Directors. 

My family and I have lived in Lake Doster for the past 11 years, where my wife and I raised our two now-

grown children. We’re grateful for the community we’ve built our lives around and the values and lifestyle 

this neighborhood offers. I hope that one day our grandchildren and future generations can experience 

the same joy I’ve found in fishing, boating, and golfing—activities that make Lake Doster such a unique 

and special place to live. 

Professionally, I spent 18 years developing my skills in the electrical field, with a focus on large industrial 

and commercial matrix environments. I work closely with stakeholders at all levels to find collaborative 

solutions to complex and critical problems. Most recently, I took the next step in launching my own 

company and look forward to watching it grow and gaining new perspectives along the way. 

Serving my community has been important to me since childhood. My father was a volunteer firefighter, 

and his example inspired me to pursue firefighting. For the past 25 years, I have served on several 

community fire departments and currently serve as a fire lieutenant for a large industrial company, 

specializing in firefighting and hazardous materials. I also take pride in training, mentoring, and guiding 

new recruits. 

After living in Lake Doster for over a decade, I’ve developed a deep appreciation for the lifestyle, values, 

and sense of community that make this place so special. I care about preserving what makes our 

neighborhood great while also helping it grow in meaningful ways for future generations. In my 

professional life, I’ve gained experience in problem-solving, strategic thinking, and working with a variety 

of people to tackle complex challenges. My involvement in public service has helped me grow in areas like 

planning, crisis response, and team leadership. I enjoy working alongside others, and I believe my 

background—along with a genuine commitment to our neighborhood—makes me a strong, supportive 

candidate for the board. I’m excited for the opportunity to support current board members by working 

together to address challenges and explore creative, practical approaches that benefit the community. 

If elected, I will bring a collaborative, solutions-focused approach to the board—drawing on my 

professional background, leadership experience, and deep commitment to this community. I’ll work to 

ensure Lake Doster remains a safe, well-maintained, and vibrant place to live, not just for us, but for future 

generations. I value fairness, transparency, and open communication, and I’m committed to being a 

thoughtful, dependable voice for all residents. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. I would be honored to serve Lake Doster in this capacity. 

Sincerely, 

 

Jeff Molenaar 


